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Our Mission Statement 
 
Respect yourself                                       
Respect everyone in our school community 
Respect everyone in our local community 
Respect everyone in our global community                  
But most of all, respect God our Father in Heaven    

Senior Leaders 
Special Mentions 

Thank you all so much for all your  

generous gifts and lovely cards, we really  

appreciate your kindness. 

 

We wish you all a very happy and holy 

Christmas and we look forward to a healthy 

new year together. 

With love and best wishes from Mrs 

Mouchel, Mrs Curtis, Mrs Faulkner and all 

the staff at St. Helen's School. 

HEDGEHOGS & SQUIRRELS  

STARTING IN JANUARY 2022 

We would like to invite parents of our Reception children to 
come and read with your child every Friday at 2.45pm.  We will 
be starting this in January. 

 

Friday 7th January     2.45 pm 

Friday 14th January   2.45 pm 

Friday 21st January    2.45 pm 
Friday 28th January   2.45 pm 

Jellyfish spent a productive day in the nature area. They found the fairy 
doors using their observational skills. They tested cars on various  
surfaces seeing which one was best for speed, distance or crashing!! Jel-
lyfish also built shelters for their little teddies, they admired each other's  
designs. I'm sure, after a full day outside, they slept well! 

 

 
6R enjoyed making their fairy doors. They had some 
good ideas and the doors started to take shape. When 
they were finished we placed them around the field for 
other classes to hunt! We enjoyed using the saws  
although it was more difficult than we imagined! 
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Some of the Nativity 

scenes around the school. 

Well done to the children 

and staff they are  

beautiful. 
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RE Topic 

Local Church Community 

Early Years – Celebrating – People celebrate in Church 

Year 1 – Special People – People in the Parish family 

Year 2 – Books – The books used in Church 

Year 3 – Journeys – Christian family’s journey with Jesus 

Year 4 – Community – Life in the local Christian commu-
nity: ministries in the Parish 

Year 5 – Mission – Continuing Jesus’ mission in diocese 
(ecumenism) 

Year 6 – Sources – The Bible, the special book for the 
Church 

Kasper 4G has misplaced his 

orange football boots size 1. 

Please could you check in 

case your child picked them 

up by mistake. Thank you 

 

Multi-sports has now finished - 
thank you to all the children who 
have attended this term. It will 
start again on Friday 14 January. 
Hope to see more children  
delivered to school in their PE/
sport kits at 8am. 
Thanks Mrs Miller 

Years 5 & 6 choir 

at the Cliffs Pavil-

lion. Well done to 

all the children for 

their lovely sing-

ing.  

Class 3R had fun  

scientifically tasting chocolate! 

3 Robins used 
skittles to help 
with their 
fractions. 

All of the children’s lovely Nativity videos have been uploaded to our YouTube account.  

If you copy the link you will be able to view them.  

Year R nativity part 1      https://youtu.be/lem7SBgXz2U 

Year R nativity part 2      https://youtu.be/0qVIaa095-4 

Year 1 nativity  part 1     https://youtu.be/S9SXLa2gFS8  

Year 2 nativity                  https://youtu.be/mnF5cA4r7-s  

Year 3 & 4 nativity           https://youtu.be/nY162s5xte4 

Year 5 & 6 nativity            https://youtu.be/_87ckkNTTgo  
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